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I have reviewed this recommendation and FH PRT has already taken 

steps to address these concerns. We worked closely with Parks and Rec 

to have the tress cut and overgrown bushes removed. FH PRT also 

conducts foot patrol at the park once or twice daily and the area has 

greatly improved. We spoke with a couple just last week and 

complemented on how the park has changed. In December 2021, I gave 

a presentation to the CPC on the work that has been done thus far. In 

regards to the camping. Anytime we come into contact with an 

individual we enforce the park rules and offer resources. FH PRT will 

continue to build on the progress they have made in the area.  

This park is also one of the three that FH graves checks on a nightly 

basis. Within the past month, grave units have conducted 29 parks 

checks at this location.  

 


